
From: Fernandez, Arianne (ECY)
To: "Gennett, Raylene"
Cc: Rodriguez, Lori J. (ECY)
Subject: FW: Final Report
Date: Tuesday, April 05, 2011 10:06:52 AM
Attachments: SRUW_TCLP-1011040.pdf

Hi Raylene,
 
Here is the TCLP analysis for lead.  This is below dangerous waste regulations for a D008
designation.  The next email with the total metals data show that it designates as a state-
only dangerous waste WT02.
 
Arianne Fernandez 
Urban Waters Specialist, Hazardous Waste and Toxics Reduction
Washington Department of Ecology, Eastern Regional Office 
4601 N Monroe 
Spokane, WA 99205 
(509) 329-3498 
(509) 329-3529 (fax)
 
From: Rosenbower, Nancy (ECY) 
Sent: Wednesday, December 22, 2010 11:32 AM
To: Fernandez, Arianne (ECY)
Subject: Final Report
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